
 

It is riding season in full swing across America.  Our 

season plans have a mix of welcoming friends to the 

farm for cattle drives here in Virginia, to a new ride in 

Florida next winter to help the Florida Sheriff's Youth 

Ranch to two small cruises to islands we have not rid-

den before. 

 

I had no idea how much enjoyment it brings to people 

to do new adventures with their horses as cattle driving 

helping to move 100+ head.  We move our cattle virtu-

ally every day for rotation grazing, tagging, health 

checks, and vaccinations.  As someone told me recent-

ly. "Why go west when you have it all here!"  Virtually 

every guest worries that they or their horse may not 

do well.  We have never had a guest and horse that did 
not do just fine.  Actually it is amazing how much the 

horses enjoy it (even if the horse has never seen a 

cow). We begin by following the herd so the new ad-

venture is moving away from the new horses, thereby 

removing any concerns as they do this for the first time.  If you want to ever join us, all sit-down 

southern meals, hook ups and stalls are included plus one-on-one lessons. 

 

We will be returning to north Florida in 

March to have a large ride to benefit the 

Florida Sheriff's Youth Ranch.  This 

weekend ride will be at the famous Su-

wannee River (as in the song) and where 

we first began trail rides over 25 years 

ago.  Call Lisa for details. 
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